
 

ALTON MOTORBOAT CLUB 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

April 2014 

THERE ARE STILL SEVERAL UPAID COUPON BOOKS LEFT.  THEY EXPIRE ON 30 APRIL. IF YOU HAVEN'T PICKED YOURS 
UP, STOP BY THE CLUB. 

 

MEMBER TOTALS:                 REGULAR - 199                     SOCIAL - 126                     HONORARY - 5 
 

 

TO SIGN UP FOR THE ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER, SEND AN E-MAIL TO ALTONBOATCLUB@YAHOO.COM 

 

CLUB HOURS:  MON - THURS 2PM-10PM,  FRI 2PM-1AM,  SAT 10AM-1AM,  SUN 10AM-10PM 

 
Alton MotorBoat Club, 11134 Harbor Dell, Godfrey, IL   62035  (618) 466-2142 

OFFICERS: 
Commodore  Steve Stutz  
Vice-Commodore Mike Reese 
Secretary  Mike Hentrich 
Treasurer  Bill Klinke 
 
DIRECTORS: 
Board Chairman Dino Taylor 
Bar   Rich Kortkamp  
Dock Assignment Bob Jenkins 
Dock Repair  Matt Knight 
Entertainment  Matt Woulfe 
Grounds  Doug Pichee 
House   Ron Jenkins 
Membership  Linda Johnson-Peterson 
Special Events  Tom Williams 
 
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS: 
Regular Member - Steve Watts 
Regular Member - Paul Gardner 
Social Member - Bill Tarrant 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
13 April - Kid's Easter Egg Hunt 
Bring your children and grandchildren to meet the 
Easter Bunny!  Events start at 1:00pm 
 
14 June - Wild Game Feed / Membership Drive 
Bring a potential member to the club for some 
great food and friends.  Mike Lawhon and crew 
will be preparing the food.  
 
 

21 June - Boat Club Golf Tournament 
The competition will be held at Lockhaven again 
this year.  There will be a meal back at the Boat 
Club after the tournament. 
 
9 August - Boat Run 
Mark your calendar.  The Owls will be playing at 
the club after the boating. 
 
PAST EVENTS: 
15 March – St. Patrick’s Day Dance 
The Street Beat band played for a great crowd at 
the St. Patrick's Day Dance.   
 
16 March – John Boat Jamboree 
It was a windy but fun time at the 2014 John 
Boat Jamboree!  There were around 10 boats, 
and 25 people enjoying the food and friends on 
Duck Blind Island.  The American flag that 
Lieutenant Dan and Bobby Ray Sunshine raised 
on the island is still flying. 
 
22 March - Wii Bowling 
Jill Schultz was again victorious on the lanes, 
Rhone Gillis took second. 
 
WORD FROM THE BOARD 
CHAIRMAN (DINO TAYLOR 618-407-2792) 

31 May is the last day to pay your membership 
dues.  The fees are $150 for a regular member 
and $75 for a social member. 
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BAR (RICH KORTKAMP 618-466-7518)  

St. Patrick's Day (Monday) was a big turnout at the 
club.  We had free wings as always and many 
people brought side dishes to share.  A large group 
watched their family member compete on Wheel 
of Fortune!!! 
 
DOCK ASSIGNMENT (BOB JENKINS 618-406-6034) 
There are docks and Parking Spots available to 
rent.  Contact Bob Jenkins if you're interested or 
have any questions or concerns. 
 
DOCK REPAIR (MATT KNIGHT 618-407-9890) 
The water on the docks will be turned on April 
19th "Weather Permitting".  New spuds should be 
set by the time you read this newsletter. 
 
ENTERTAINMENT (MATT WOULFE 618-465-3151) 

Thanks to everyone for making the St. Patrick's 
Day Party and the John Boat Jamboree a success!  
Looking forward to the Boat Run in August!! 
 
GROUNDS (DOUG PICHEE 618-580-6930) 

Warm weather will mean lots of work outside on 
the grounds.  Contact Chairman Pichee to get 
some work hours. 
 
HOUSE (RON JENKINS 314-852-7860) 
Chairman Jenkins is getting bids for new flooring 
for the club.  Keep an eye on future newsletters for 
more information. 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP (LINDA J-PETERSON 618-466-9914) 
All of our members are encouraged to recruit 
potential new members for the club.  You could 
earn a $25 coupon book!! 
 
SPECIAL EVENTS (TOM WILLIAMS 618-466-0134) 

There will be arts and crafts for the children's 
enjoyment at the Kid's Easter Egg Hunt April 
14th.  Contact Chairman Williams for more info 
or to sign up a foursome for our annual golf 
outing on June 21st. 
 
FROM THE COMMODORE 
Boating season is fast approaching!!  Be sure to 
keep our docks safe and your boats up to par on 
safety too.  The Alton VFW Ritual Team that 
performs military funeral services could use 
some support with purchasing new uniforms.  
They are holding a benefit dinner on Saturday, 
April 12th.  Dinner will be served at 6:00 pm.  
Cash donations are also welcome.  There are a 
lot of upcoming events at the Boat Club.  Hope 
to see you there and on the water!! 
 

 
OFFICER CONTACT NUMBERS: 
Steve Stutz - 618-466-1468 
Mike Reese - 618-466-7371 
Mike Hentrich - 618-466-5175 
Bill Klinke - 618-466-1925



  

  

April 2014 

 

 
 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 

 

1 
$3 SMALL  

PIZZA 

2 
BBQ RIBS 

3 
 

4 
 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
BOARD 

MEETING 7:00 
FREE WINGS 

8 
$3 SMALL  

PIZZA 

9 
FRIED     

CHICKEN 

10 
 

11 
 

12 
 

13 
KID'S EASTER 

1:00 PM 

14 
FREE WINGS 

15 
MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING 7:30 

$3 SMALL PIZZA 

16 
PEGGY'S PIZZA 

17 
 

18 
 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
FREE WINGS 

22 
$3 SMALL  

PIZZA 

23 
GRILLED PORK 

LOIN 

24 
 

25 
 

26 
 

27 
 

28 
FREE WINGS 

29 
$3 SMALL  

PIZZA 

30 
TACOS 

   

  

GALLEY HOURS: 
 

FRI & SAT. 
5-10 PM 
SUN. 2-8 

DRINK SPECIALS 
 

SUN - BLOODY MARYS AND SCREWDRIVERS 
$2.25,  

MON & TUES - BOTTLE & CAN BEER $1.75, 
WED - DRAFT BEER $1.00,  

THURS - WINE $2.25,  
SAT - MARGARITAS $2.25 

OTHER BAR SPECIALS 
 

FREE WINGS EVERY MONDAY 
16OZ BLUE MOON $2.00 

SMALL PIZZA $3.00 



  

  

 
PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

 

  

  
 

   

 

  

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

  
 

JILL SCHULZ 

 
Real Estate Broker 
Remax Express 
618-550-9238 



  

  

The American Flag That Dan Fitzgerald and Bob Jenkins Placed on 

Duck Blind Island During the 2014 John Boat Jamboree. 

 

More Jamboree Pictures To Come In The May Edition!! 


